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November 2023 

Ski Trip to Austria March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The school is running a ski trip to Salzburger Sportwelt, Austria March 2025.  A school ski trip is an exciting, 
challenging and ‘magical’ experience that will inspire students for the rest of their lives. A ski trip also offers 
plenty of opportunity for personal development, encouraging students to try something new and to explore 
and develop new skills which can help them to become more independent, responsible and resilient.  
 
Key Information 
 
DEPART Saturday 8th March 2025 
RETURN Saturday 15th March 2025 
DURATION 8 days with 5 nights in resort and 5 days skiing 
TRANSPORT Coach 
BOARD BASIS Dinner, bed and breakfast in hotel and hot lunch on the mountain 
 
The trip will cost £1349, which includes the following: 
 
5 nights dinner, bed & breakfast in hotel 
Evening meal before departure on last day 
5 days hot lunch voucher (€15 per person) for use on the mountain 
5-day ski pass including key card deposit 
5 days hire of ski equipment including helmet hire 
5 days x 5 hours of ski instruction + lunchtime supervision 
Ski instructor ratio 1:10; maximum 1:12 
Ski test, certificate and presentation ceremony 
Après ski programme (evening) planning including 3 paid entrance fees 
Resort representation and winter sports insurance 
 
Please note that students with unsatisfactory attendance or behaviour incidents will not be given priority.  
Students currently in Year 11 must be attending The Mosslands Sixth Form in 2025.  There is likely to be a 
high demand and there are limited places on the trip so, if your son/ward is interested, please pay the first 
deposit (£100) via ParentPay by Monday 27th November 2023. Please contact 
admin@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk if you need a new ParentPay activation letter. 
 
You will be informed by email if your son has been accepted on the trip, or placed on the reserve list, by 
Friday 1st December 2023 (if placed on the reserve list, you will be refunded your deposit).  Once money has 
been paid to the tour company, it is non-refundable. By paying the first deposit, you are accepting the terms 
and conditions stated in this letter. 
 
If there are any questions regarding the trip, please contact ianmurray@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
IMurray 

 
Mr Murray 
Assistant Headteacher – Personal Development 
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